
 
  

Virginia Peninsula Community College Local Board 

Budget and Finance Committee 

October 26, 2022 

 

Members Present:   Dr. Linda Reviea, Joseph Fuentes, and Curtis Bethany III  

 

Member Absent: Mary Bunting  

 

College Staff Present: Steven Carpenter, Vice President for Finance and Administration  

 

Dr. Reviea opened the meeting at 4:40 p.m. Dr. Reviea noted that previous minutes from May 

12, May 18 and August 11 required adjustments to the start or stop times of the meetings. Since 

the errors were not substantive, no new votes were required; however, the minutes are to be 

corrected for approval in the final meeting minutes of the full Local Board meeting on 

October 26, 2022. 

  

1. Review of September 15, 2022, Minutes. Motion to accept by Joseph Fuentes, seconded 

by Curtis Bethany, approved by committee. 

  

2. Open Discussion. It was agreed upon by the members present to meet on November 15, 

2022, at 5 p.m. for a review of the 1st Quarter Local Funds. 

 

There be no further discussion, the meeting adjourned at 4:53 p.m.  

 

 




